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Johnson & Johnson has been forced to recall another batch of 

Tylenol due to a musty odor. This same problem has already caused 

five other recalls of Tylenol by the company.

This recall includes almost 35,000 bottles of Tylenol 8 Hour Extended 

Release. The lot number, ADM074 appears on the bottom of each 

bottle.

Johnson & Johnson has recalled several products over the past few 

years, including Children’s Tylenol, Benadryl, Sudafed, Rolaids, 

contact lenses, and hip replacements.
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